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Friday, April 3, 2020 

 
 
Dear Year Eleven Students and Parents, 

 

Ofqual (the agency who run all public examinations) have issued a letter to students explaining how 
they are going to award GCSE grades for this year. Please read the letter attached. 

 

We appreciate what a worrying time the last few weeks have been for you and how patient you have 
been. Please do not forget that your teachers are still here to support you and you have NOT left the 
Chetwynde family! If you have any worries or questions, then we are here to help. You can email us 
via school email or use Teams. 

 

I need to reiterate to you that in the letter it explains that we will not be able to talk to you about the 
information that we will be required to send to Ofqual. Please do not put your teachers in a difficult 
position by asking for this information. 

 

Finally, we send you and your families our very best wishes as we all continue to navigate these 
challenging days.  

 

Chetwynde 
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